
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSED FIVE-YEAR CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT  

PROGRAM (CIP) FOR THE YEARS 2019 THROUGH 2023 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Ankeny, Iowa, will meet at 

the Ankeny City Hall, 410 West First Street, in the City of Ankeny, Iowa, at 5:30 P.M. on the 21st 

day of January 2019, at which time and place the City Council will hold a public hearing on a 

proposed resolution approving the five-year Capital Improvement Program (CIP) for the years 

2019 through 2023. 

 

All interested persons may appear at the public hearing and at such time and place the 

Ankeny City Council will consider any objections to the proposed resolution described above and 

give all interested persons an opportunity to be heard.  This notice is given by order of the City 

Council of the City of Ankeny, Iowa. 

 

 

      _________________________________ 

      Gary Lorenz, Mayor 

 

ATTEST: 

 

 

_____________________________ 

Debra M. Arend, Interim City Clerk 

 

Published in the Des Moines Register on the 11th day of January, 2019 


